
View this email in your browser

Manager's Introduction

Greetings to all,

As we think about the last three months, it's clear that Harrier Grange has been very
busy. During Christmas and New Year there were lots of things happening here. We
had happy parties, touching moments, and everyone – residents, families and our
staff – felt close together.

Our team worked really hard during this busy time to make sure every resident had
a wonderful holiday season. They put their hearts into it, making sure everyone felt
special and cared for.

I'm excited to share that one of our team members, Salim Cheethayil, who is our
Deputy Manager, was chosen as a finalist for a special award at this year's
conference for his Emerging Talent. This shows just how great our team is and
we're so proud of them.

Looking ahead, we're eager to keep giving the best care and support to our
residents. Let's continue to work together, bringing the same sense of teamwork
and excellence that makes Harrier Grange special as we move into the new season.

A big thank you to everyone for your amazing support and hard work. Together,
we're making a real difference in the lives of those we care for.

If you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates just
let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes, 

Baiju Punnasserry
General Manager

Looking Ahead...

As we bid farewell to an enchanting winter and embrace the arrival of spring this
past quarter, our days stretch longer, welcoming the warmth and the blossoming of
flowers. Our residents and staff have been enjoying these brighter days and the
colourful blooms of spring. Our gardener has been hard at work preparing our
gardens for the season ahead, and we've also begun work on our latest project:
creating a tranquil outdoor sanctuary on our top-floor balcony.
 

Let’s Get Physical

Our residents have thoroughly enjoyed participating in armchair exercises,
practicing Qigong (an ancient Chinese meditation), engaging in the Harrier Grange
Olympics, and joining our weekly pub quiz. Keeping our minds sharp and our
bodies strong is indeed the best medicine for the soul.

Recent Entertainment

Our home has been graced by some truly remarkable entertainers. We were
captivated by the enchanting voice of India Lily, thrilled by the exhilarating
Broadway-inspired production from Tickled Pink, serenaded by the melodious
tunes of Classic Bells, delighted by the harmonious melodies of the "Just the Two
of Us" singing duo, and charmed by the ever-entertaining Dave Dawson.

Advice From The Heart

On Valentine's Day and International Women's Day, our wonderful residents shared
words of wisdom and heartfelt messages, spreading love and inspiration
throughout our home.

Birthday Celebrations

We believe that birthdays are an important event and we always do our best to
make them memorable for our residents. Recently we have celebrated the special
days of Joyce, Helen, Poppy, Jane, Delia, Bob, Marian, Eileen, Jeanne, Iris, Faline,
Lilian and Stefano...

Looking To The Past...

We've also held a remembrance ceremony for those we've lost in the past year,
bidding them farewell with a touching balloon send-off. Each resident holds a
cherished place in the heart of our Harrier Grange family; they will be dearly missed,
and their time with us will be remembered fondly. As a tribute, biodegradable
balloons adorned with their names and accompanied by packets of wildflower
seeds were released, symbolising the enduring beauty of their memory.

Home News & Updates

New Staff Members

We have had a wonderful influx of staff, we are sure you will settle in quickly to the
Harrier Grange family...

Dibya – Carer
Durga – Carer
Simran – Carer
Jareth – Maintenance Manager
Kate – Carer
Janet – Pre-Registered Nurse
Krystyna – Head Chef
Isobel – Carer
Numa – Carer
Lauren – Carer
Lorain - Chef
 
Upcoming Meetings

Residents Meeting – 10 April 2024
Relatives Meeting – 11 April 2024
 

Keep In Touch

Make sure to check out the Harrier Grange Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Business Review
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